
"Life is a journey. When we stop, things don't go right."
-Pope Francis

Join Us for Our Upcoming Events...

Evidentially Compelling
Religious Experiences

What is an "evidentially compelling
religious experience" (ECRE) and why
does it matter? Dr. Travis Dumsday will
present a talk on the subject
February 27, 2019, 4pm in the
SJC boardroom. Read more here.

Bible Hunters and their Treasures

Join us for a presentation by Dr. Lorne
Zelyck on American and European biblical
manuscript collections and how they were
acquired. Almost as much fun as watching
an Indiana Jones movie!

March 21, 4-5pm
SJC Boardroom
Read more here.

SJC News
Christian Scriptures in the Holy
Land

Interested in studying the New Testament
in the land where it all started? Consider
taking CHRTC 203, "Christian Scriptures in
the Holy Land" this May. Read more here.

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/lectures/evidentially-compelling-religious-experiences-and-the-moral-status-of-naturalism
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/newsandevents/2019/march/bible-hunters-and-their-treasures
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/uofa-programs/international-service-learning/bethlehem


Humboldt and forgiveness

From our friends at Grandin Media:
Humboldt pastor guides crash victims’
families on the long road to forgiveness.

Youth Faith Days

Fr. Glenn McDonald, former SJC chaplain
and current chaplain for Edmonton Catholic
Schools, is featured in this story from
Grandin Media: Cheering, singing, praying:
4,000 students celebrate faith legacy of
beloved ‘Father Catfish’

Get Involved!

Soup's On Us!

Thanks to the generosity of our sponsors,
SJC is able to offer free hot lunches to
students twice a month, when we serve
hot, homemade soup fresh from our
kitchen, fresh buns and something sweet.
For a list of dates and times, whether you
are a student or a potential sponsor, see
our website.

Student Testimonial 

"SJC is a place for learning, worshipping,

https://grandinmedia.ca/humboldt-pastor-guides-crash-victims-families-long-road-forgiveness/
https://grandinmedia.ca/4000-students-celebrate-faith-legacy-beloved-father-catfish/
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/soups-on-us


growing and sharing with others. It has
taught me the importance of living my faith
in my community... that we all may have
different backgrounds but a common
language of love and fraternity.

SJC has provided me with strength for
facing new realities far away from my
family and home. It's an opportunity to grow
as a person, as a student, as a
professional… SJC fulfills the UofA goal of
"uplifting the whole people" by integrating
faith, life and science."

Andres

Worship at SJC

"Our hearts were made for You, O Lord,
and they are restless until they rest in you."

St. Augustine of Hippo

Mass Times

Visit our
Website

Get Social!

     

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/worshipping-community
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs
https://www.facebook.com/SJCUofA
https://twitter.com/SJCUofA
https://www.instagram.com/sjcuofa

